
 

 

 

KFO/THO 

 

30th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We wanted to highlight some useful guidance from the DFE to support your child during the exam 

period (see link below). We know and understand that all students cope differently, and it is 

important you let us know if your child is struggling so we can help to support. If this is the case, 

please contact the year team (Miss Webb and Miss Kaur) to inform them. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coping-with-exam-pressure-a-guide-for-

students/coping-with-exam-pressure-a-guide-for-students 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs K Fox 

Assistant Headteacher 
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